
 

Millennium Development Authority (MiDA) 

SPECIFIC PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

------------------------------------------------------ 

PROGRAM MANAGEMENT CONSULTANT (PMC) --
-------------------------------------------------- 

Ref: 5121100/RFP/QCBS/05/16 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

All prospective Consultants are hereby reminded of Clause 10 of the Specific 

Procurement Notice and Letter of Invitation in the Request for Proposal Document, 

as reproduced below: 

 
10. Prospective Consultants interested in submitting a Proposal should send an e-mail, 

giving full contact details of the Consultant, to the MiDA Procurement Agent at 

paghana@charleskendall.com. This will ensure that the Consultants receive updates 

regarding this RFP. Before applying, interested consultants should review the Terms of 

Reference, which are in the Request for Proposals (RFP) Document.  The RFP will be 

issued on application to the MiDA Procurement Agent, Millennium Development 

Authority, 3
rd

 Floor, Heritage Tower, 6
th

 Avenue, Ridge West, Accra, Ghana, at 

paghana@charleskendall.com.  

 

Consequently, all Consultants who have downloaded the RFP direct from the 

MiDA website, and have yet to register their details with the MiDA Procurement 

Agent, are required to provide the full name and address of the firm, the contact 

person(s) and their telephone and email address(es) to the 

paghana@charleskendall.com email address no later than close of business on 

Thursday 16
th

 June 2016.  This will enable MiDA to ensure that  prospective 

Consultants receive all subsequent communications in relation to this activity 

starting with the Minutes of the pre-Proposal meeting, presentations and 

clarification question responses which are due to be sent out no later than 17:00 

Ghana time on Friday 17
th

 June 2016. 
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